
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

8 January 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
As part of the government scheme to support home learning, the Department for Education have 
announced that a number of UK network providers will increase the data allowance on your phone 
contract if you are using this to access learning from home. The following network providers are 
currently in the scheme: 
 

• Three 
• Smarty 
• Virgin Mobile 
• EE 
• Tesco Mobile 
• Sky Mobile 
• O2 

  
There may be additional providers joining the scheme at a later date, and we will update you if this 
is the case. We will need to apply for this data increase on your behalf, so if you could please fill in 
the form below we can action this as soon as possible. Please ensure this form is completed no 
later than 3pm on 11 January 2021. 
  
Please click here to complete the form 
  
Yours sincerely 
 

Oliver Alcock 

  
Oliver Alcock 
Director of IT 

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DCCE9ruiSt0Cc_JtGPyH9N1w915r_2W9Hjw4gNp4jD9lUQTdGNjMzMVBBOFI5NFRSOVNCVEZaVDZCMy4u&data=04%7C01%7Ctsurtees%40Sixth.trinitymat.org%7C468f5404ca7148106e7a08d8c2c219e5%7Cae3d210892e840b79cfc9b463f21fd37%7C1%7C0%7C637473486191378310%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=0m4tPzDjYgtGCFC0pu%2FMbTdrK4Rt8RqlivZp8uSF7RM%3D&reserved=0

